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Subject:  Product Discontinuation Notification 

 

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This is notification that the part numbers listed below will be discontinued by Exar Corporation: 

 

Ordering Part 
Number 

Suggested Part 
Replacement 

Functional 
Equivalent 

Pin 
Compatible 

Comments 

SP6669DEK-
L/TRR3 

SP6669AEK-
L/TRR3 X  

Suggested replacement is 
adjustable version 

 
 Purchase orders will be accepted as indicated below on a non-cancellable, non-returnable 
basis provided there is inventory remaining at the time of order placement.  ** Subject to product 
availability. No reschedules will be allowed.   
  

Last order date: August 14, 2018 

Last ship date: February 14, 2019 

 

Please check inventory availability with your distributor or Exar Customer Service 
Representative before attempting to place an order. 

 
 Note to distributors: All LTB purchase orders must be submitted manually. 
 
If you should have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Lisa Bedard via email at 
lbedard@maxlinear.com or customersupport@exar.com. 
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